SHIP:

FOR MR. PEARCE

26th October, 1953

Dear Mr, Willils,

The Engineer Repcrts Department
in checiking the reports of the "EDDYCREEK"
have drawn attention to the fact that Glasgow
Report Su Ho,70847 does not contein all the
relevant detalls required (size of safety
valves fltted ete.).

I am therefore enclosing this report
end perhaps you would be so good as Co have
the necessary deteils inserted, or a
supplementary report provided if you consider
this the Dpest course,

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

Cs Re Wllliils, Esqs,
GLASGOW .
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